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Helpful tips to use RapidRate 

Updates to the tool starting with January 1, 2014 quotes 
You’ll notice that the Rapid Rates tool looks a little different when quoting plans effective January 1, 
2014 and later. This is to reflect the new small group metallic plans and requirements from the 
Affordable Care Act (ACA).  These are some helpful instructions to navigate you through this tool. 

 

On the Proposal & Group Information page: 

1. The Group Risk Profile option will still be available for 11/1/13 and 12/1/13 proposals. 
Group Risk Factors are no longer applicable on the metallic plans 1/1/14 and beyond, 
please select “No” when creating these proposals. 
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On the Current Coverage for Groups 2-50 page: 

1. Medical duration of current coverage has been removed. Current coverage for medical is no 
longer a rating factor for groups effective January 1, 2014 and later. 

 

 

 

 

On the Census Information page: 

1. Columns “Medicare Primary” and “Cobra/COC” have been removed. These values are no 
longer applicable to the Metallic Medical plans as of January 1, 2014. 

2. Columns “Relationship to Subscriber” and “Family ID” have been added. RapidRate will need 
to collect this member data for rating purposes.  

a. Relationship to Subscriber column selections: Self, Spouse/DP and Dependent. If 
Spouse/DP and/or Dependent are selected, there must be a Self with the same 
Family ID associated. 

b. Family ID column: This is limited to 10 characters and can be any alphanumeric 
combination. The Family ID is a unique family identifier for each family group in the 
census. e.g. For one family, the Family ID would be “smith” for all members of that 
family group. This tells the system they are all associated with one family. 

3. The Census Upload Template has been updated to accommodate the additional fields. 
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On the Product Selection page: 

1. If the effective date is January 1, 2014 and beyond - the Products filter on the medical will 
reflect the new list of metallic small group plans. The Heritage Select and Heritage Plus plan 
families are no longer available. Previous product filters that applied to these plans will no 
longer appear either.  

 

 

 

After View/Print Proposal is selected the finalized proposal will have the below changes: 

1. There will be a small table reflecting the Age Bands of the census that was submitted 

2. New metallic medical plans rates are now displayed in one Monthly Premium Total. 
Previously medical rates were broken down and displayed by tier EE, ES, ESC and EC. Dental 
rates will still be displayed by tier.  
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3. Census displayed will reflect the new columns of Relationship to Subscriber and Family ID 
that were added. 
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4. Underwriting Assumptions have also been updated with the new requirements of the ACA 
regulations. Please review to understand the changes. 

 

 


